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I wish to speak as Leader of Blaby District Council on the following matter: the highways information produced by the
Applicant that is currently with Leicestershire County Council for consideration is currently incomplete, which means the
impacts of the scheme have not been properly considered and the mitigation required is unknown and has therefore not
been consulted upon, and in those circumstances the Examination should not be formally opened and should not proceed.
If due to procedural considerations the Examination is opened by the Inspectors, it should be immediately paused whilst
the highways position is finalised. It is my strong view that the Applicant should withdraw the application in any event until
the highways position is fully modelled, the impacts understood and appropriate mitigation proposed and consulted upon


